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Antonia Hover

From: Brian Schultz
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 4:36 PM
To: 'bruce.may@hklaw.com'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing  (E-filing ID = 21483)

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing because Docket 20190161 was closed on 11/18/19. It has been forwarded to the appropriate staff for 
updating Master Commission Directory. For future reference Change of Regulated Utility Contact Information 
should be sent to CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US or submitted upon completion of “Change of Regulated Utility 
Contact Information” form.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us  




